
During this meeting, we will discuss a
project to construct a proposed directional
median on Normandy Boulevard (State
Road 228) east of Manning Cemetery

Road.

WELCOME



PROPOSED DIRECTIONAL MEDIAN ON STATE ROAD 228

To maintain safety and manage access to the proposed site, FDOT would require the

developer to construct a directional median on Normandy Boulevard, east of Manning

Cemetery Road. The developer would fund this construction at no cost to taxpayers.  



This rendering illustrates

vehicle movements within the

proposed directional median. 

To enhance safety and traffic

flow, delineators will be

installed to prevent

westbound left-in movements

from obstructing the through

lane and adjacent left-turn

lane. 

These delineators will also

restrict direct left-out

movements from the

development. 

However, all restricted

movements will continue to

be accommodated via the

developer’s internal roadway

network.



PROPOSED DIRECTIONAL MEDIAN ON NORMANDY
BOULEVARD (STATE ROAD 228) EAST OF MANNING

CEMETERY ROAD PROJECT INFORMATION

COMMENTS MAY BE MAILED, PHONED OR EMAILED TO

Jason Quijano
2198 Edison Avenue,

Jacksonville, FL 32204 

(904) 360-5458

Jason.Quijano@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments may also be submitted online at
www.nflroads.com/virtualmeetings by Oct. 10, 2025
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